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 A YEAR OF GRANT GIVING  (APRIL 2021-MARCH 2022)

We've been looking at our grant giving during the past financial year. You can read more
information about the different organisations we've funded this year on our website news
section - www.cblc.org.uk/blog. You can find out more about the grants available for
individuals, families, organisations and charities to apply for and make a grant enquiry via
the new grant applications section on our website.

https://www.cblc.org.uk/cblc-grant-giving-in-2020-21/


It was fantastic to celebrate the official opening of The Arc on Saturday 9th April and great to
see the climbing centre, skatepark and café buzzing with people enjoying themselves. 

We invited legendary British climber, Kenton Cool, to cut the official ribbon for us and he also
gave an inspiring talk to guests in a marquee outside the front of the centre. Kenton has since
successfully completed his 16th summit of Everest. 

There was a brilliant atmosphere at the Arc skatepark where everyone was treated to jaw
dropping tricks and runs from pro-skaters. There was loads of local talent on show from the
youngest right through to the most experienced riders – all delighting the crowd of spectators. 
A constant stream of climbers on the outside wall showed off this unique facility. It was brilliant
to see so many people enjoying tours & climbing indoors too as The Climbing Academy team
welcomed everyone to enjoy the centre. You can read & hear more about the day on our website.

THE ARC OFFICIAL OPENING 

 

If you haven't yet had a chance to visit The Arc for a climb, skate or to use the cafe
facilities don't delay!  There are lots of courses over the summer. Find out more at
https://www.theclimbingacademy.com/locations/the-arc/

https://www.facebook.com/KentonCool?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVTK0AhuXphyWhdqAGwBxhwJv8zrGWUh6q3__vAW3hxj-RC8YLFsCFypgJGlwPtYEcflKawee7Wngk-p-D5cjB9m7rLqhkTOLizsCBEpOsejwDL3UJziPKTiQ6qiNVdyQuxAZxWKDhC6vozpnErmPu0Jbmu8vGE1BVSKcLcqOXrx364MR5Oz4FT3yf2MleVdq0&__tn__=-%5dK-R


A NEW OUTDOOR PLAY PARK 

We have commissioned Bristol-based natural outdoor
play equipment specialist, TouchWood, to install an
innovative and imaginative new play area made almost
entirely of wood on our land at Westmead Playing Field.
The park will be adjacent to The Arc climbing centre and
skatepark.

TouchWood mix natural, sustainable materials with
inventive design skills and traditional woodcraft
techniques to create playgrounds that are safe, long-
lasting and special. They specialise in creating unique
play experiences where kids can use their imagination to
have their own adventures, in a stimulating and natural
setting.

 The new play area has been predominantly designed to be aimed at toddlers through to 12-
year-olds and is due to be completed before the end of 2022. Find out more information,
including seeing some design images on our website - https://www.cblc.org.uk/a-new-
outdoor-play-park/

Photos by kind permission of TouchWood 

https://touchwoodplay.co.uk/


We were delighted to welcome staff and children from King’s Lodge School to
Westmead Open Space on Tuesday 24th May. The children came to help us celebrate
the planting of a new oak tree on our land to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.

THE QUEEN'S GREEN CANOPY

People from across the
United Kingdom have been
invited to “Plant a Tree for
the Jubilee”, to help create a
legacy in honour of the
Queen, which will benefit
future generations.  

The QGC project aims to create a national canopy of trees to help reduce the impact of
climate change, filter air, increase wildlife habitats and improve the environment for
everyone. 

The Year 5 children came to learn about The Queen’s Canopy and to take part in trails,
including around the Woodland Creatures Tree Sculpture Trail. The children were
tasked to be “Tree Detectives” for the afternoon and had to identify some of the trees at
Westmead Open Space. They also planted some wildflower seeds around the new oak
tree and considered the importance of tree planting.

https://westmeadhub.org/woodland-creatures-sculpture-trail/


Did you watch or take part in any of the Chippenham Fringe February events earlier this
year? It was our third year of funding and organising the Arts festival. This year’s line-up
included live comedy, dance, theatre and music performances with a host of interactive fun
and entertainment for the whole family to enjoy. Visit our website  to read more -
www.cblc.org.uk/chippenham-fringe-february-thank-you/  

FRINGE FEB & THE MARY LOU REVUE

We were delighted to bring The Mary Lou Revue to the bandstand in John Coles Park on
Thursday 2nd June to help celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. It was brilliant to see so
many people of all ages out enjoying the entertainment and sunshine. You can get a feel for
the event by watching this video captured that afternoon - https://bit.ly/3aBVare

https://www.chippenhamfringe.co.uk/


Do you know that we run the Chippenham Arts and Cultural Events group
(Chippenham ACE) for people to share & support the arts and culture scene in
Chippenham? You can join the Chippenham ACE mailing list to hear the latest news
and events by emailing Chippenhamace@gmail.com. Join the ACE Facebook group
(search for Chippenham Arts and Cultural ACE), follow us on Twitter/Instagram, go on
our mailing list, and get involved if you are keen to help support and promote the Arts
in Chippenham. 

We also host regular Chippenham arts team meetings to share information and help
coordinate events – called Chippenham ChAT meetings. The Chippenham ChAT is the
Chippenham Arts Team. We are a group of around 25 local arts and cultural
organisations and freelancer practitioners who meet regularly to discuss how best to
coordinate and celebrate the arts events in town. 

We believe in the collective power of community arts and meet at 1pm on the first
Wednesday of the month at different venues in town. Meetings are facilitated by
Chippenham Borough Lands Charity’s Arts Coordinator, Laura Graham-May. Other
subgroups meet with specific objectives - to support our growing Arts Development
Plan. Email Laura@cblc.org.uk for more information. 

CHIPPENHAM ARTS & CULTURE

We provide information, support, training and regular meetings/networking
opportunities for Chippenham based groups, organisations and local arts
professionals. We also give and share information for all local people who are
interested in the Arts and Cultural events in Chippenham.

FOREST TWINNING 

We have recently twinned an
acre of our land at
Mortimores Wood in
Chippenham with one
hectare of rare cloud forest in
the Tropical Andes. Our
donation to Rainforest
Concern will help to protect,
in partnership with local
communities, some of the
most threatened and species-
rich rainforests in the world.

mailto:Chippenhamace@gmail.com


Maybe you have some spare time and would
like to write a blog or research information for
the website? We are in the process of recruiting
volunteers 2022 and would love to hear from
you.

www.onechippenham.org.uk

admin@cblc.org.uk 

01249 658180 

hello@onechippenham.org.uk 

www.cblc.org.uk

The ONE CHIPPENHAM website is a place
where local people can find and share
community information and 'what's on' in
Chippenham. It is was set up and is
managed by Katie, our Communications
Officer. 

We love to add your information
including details about local groups,
clubs and activities, events, businesses
and venues onto our website.

Perhaps you run a Chippenham based
activity, work at a local business or are
running an event? Please share your
information with us. There is no charge. 

ONE CHIPPENHAM

Add your info onto 
the website here.

Find out about
volunteering here. 

Find out more:
https://onechippenham.org.uk/one-chippenhamvolunteers-wanted/

Contact us at  

https://onechippenham.org.uk/

